
 
 

NOTICE OF 
PARENTAL INVOLVEMENT HEARING 

PAPILLION LA VISTA COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

JULY 12, 2021 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Parental Involvement Hearing of the Board of Education of the School 

District of Papillion La Vista, in the County of Sarpy, in the State of Nebraska, will be held at 6:00 p.m., 

Monday, July 12, 2021.  The meeting will be held at the Papillion La Vista Community Schools 

Administration Office Board Room, 420 South Washington Street, Papillion, Nebraska. 

 

The purpose of the Parental Involvement Hearing is to discuss, hear support, opposition, suggestions, 

or observations of community patrons relating to parental involvement in educational practices that 

may affect their children relative to Board Policy #6404-Parental Involvement in Educational Practices. 

 

An agenda for the public hearing, which shall be kept continually current, is available for public 

inspection at the Superintendent's office during normal business hours. 

 
 
Valerie Fisher, Secretary 
Papillion La Vista Community Schools 
Board of Education 
 


